
Ref: PS59/23-24

Friday 6th October 2023

Dear parents and carers,

The Year 7 parents and carers 7 Weeks In meeting takes place on Tuesday 17th October. This is an

opportunity to hear about the year 7 curriculum, meet Ms Pegden and tutors, as well as some

teachers and senior staff.

Arrival will be from 5-5.30pm, where there will be some refreshments, an opportunity for informal

conversation with Ms Pegden, tutors and other staff and the opportunity to browse and place orders

with the Book Nook.

There will be presentations from Key Stage leaders in English, Maths and Science, as well as the

Deputy Head, Mr Whatford, from 5.30-6pm.

From 6-7pm there will be an opportunity for you to book five minute appointments to sit and

speak with your child’s tutor should you wish to. The booking system can be accessed by clicking on

the link below and will be open from 9am on Monday 9th October - 5pm on Friday 13th October.

LINK HERE

We look forward to welcoming you into the school and celebrating your child’s successful start to

their time at The Angmering School.

Yours faithfully

Naomi Pegden, Head of Year 7.




